KAl

Korea Railroad Research Institute

January 16, 2013

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to verify that Lifa Air Ltd has been our technical partner for Indoor Air Quality since
2006. They have provided concepts for Ventilation Hygiene, more specified filters and air duct

cleaning for train and subway cars and metro- and railway stations.

Right here, we show our gratitude to Lifa Air's professional service and we also highly

recommend choosing Lifa Air as your Indoor Air Quality service provider in the future.

Yours sincerely,
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Duckshin Park

Eco-Transport Research Division, Head (Ph.D)
Subway IAQ Research Corps, Head
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